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PUBLIC NOTICE  

The CNMI Department of Public Lands (DPL) intends to apply for an EPA Brownfields Cleanup Grant 

for the Masalog Ammunition Depot, Pina, Tinian, and requests community input on the draft proposal 

and associated Draft Analysis of Brownfields Cleanup Alternatives (ABCA). 

 

A copy of this draft grant proposal, including the Draft ABCA, is available for public review and 

comment at the Tinian Public Library located in San Jose and Tinian DPL. Additionally, the draft 

proposal is available for review on the CNMI DPL website (http://www.dpl.gov.mp/public-notice/) and 

the Tinian Mayor’s Office website (https://www.facebook.com/tinianmayor96952). 

 

A public meeting will be held at the Tinian Public Library on Tuesday July 30, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. 

 

To review and/or provide comments on the draft proposal, please attend the public meeting to provide 

comment in person, or submit comments to Jessica Walsh at jessica@noh-associates.com or PMB 140, 

PO Box 10001, Saipan, MP 96950.  To provide comments via telephone, please call Rob Jordan at 

(670)285-7912. 
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